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OMAGH HIGH SCHOOL

14 Crevenagh Road  -  Omagh  -  Co. Tyrone  -  BT79 0EQ

Principal: - Mr C Gaitatzis B.Sc. (Hons.) PGCE, M.B.A

22 February 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,







As we are coming out of a very challenging time, not only in society, but also in school, we are looking to the future and better times ahead. Planning is already well underway for Omagh High School Ski trip 2023

Omagh High School Ski Trip 2023 - Resort: Italy/Austria
· January/February 2023 (Exact dates to be confirmed)
· Return flights Departing from Belfast or Dublin

Price approx. £849.00 (To Be Confirmed)
Price includes:

· Return flights and transfers

· 7 Nights Hotel accommodation

· 6 days skiing with 4hr lessons per day with fully qualified ski instructors 

· 6 days ski equipment hire including skis, poles, boots and helmet

· 6 days ski pass

· Ski and travel Insurance

· Breakfast, Hot lunch and dinner included

An additional £20 per person has also been agreed for coach transfer from your school to Belfast/Dublin Airport and the return from the airport to school. 

The ski trip is open initially to pupils currently in years 8 – 10, and we will be travelling along with other local secondary schools. A deposit of £50 is required in order to confirm interest. Deadline is Friday 25 February 2022.  This will be on a first come first served basis. The payments will then be spread throughout various dates when/if the trip is confirmed to make it more affordable. 
If you are interested in the School Ski Trip 2023, then please also email me to drennie680@c2kni.net to inform me that your son/daughter would be interested in going.

Please note that any pupil with a poor record of attendance, poor behaviour in school, or would potentially pose a risk will not be considered for this trip. Preference will be given to those with the best attendance and behaviour records. Also any pupil who behaves poorly after deposit is given may also forfeit their place on the trip.

Deposit for payment to Mr Rennie will be received by either cash or cheque.  Cheques made payable to Omagh High School.

Any queries please contact me in school: 02882242656, or email: drennie680@c2kni.net

Yours truly,
Mr D Rennie

Ski Group Leader
Vice-Principal: Mrs S Gibson M.Sc B.Ed Vice-Principal: Mrs G Quigley B.Sc.(Hons)
Tel:(028) 8224 2656   Fax:(028) 8225 1568  e-mail: info@omaghhigh.omagh.ni.sch.uk
www.omaghhighschool.org.uk


